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3290 West Milan Avenue, Sheridan, CO 80110 | 303.781.6093 | www.holynamedenver.org

OFFICE HOURS
Tuesday - Wednesday:
8:30am - 3:30pm
Thursday/Friday:
Office Closed for Staff Retreat

Parish Office Email:
office@holynamedenver.org
Bulletin Requests:
bulletin@holynamedenver.org

MASS SCHEDULE
WEEKDAY MASSES
Monday - Saturday | 8:00am

WEEKEND MASSES
Saturday | 4:30pm anticipatory
Sunday | 8:00am, 10:30am, 
12:30pm (Spanish)

Misa Domingo: 12:30pm

EUCHARISTIC 
ADORATION
Thursday | 8:30am - 9:00pm
Sunday | 9:15 - 10:20am

CONFESSION
Saturday | 4:00 - 4:25pm
Sunday| 7:30 - 7:55am,
9:45 - 10:25am
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SACRAMENTAL
EMERGENCIES
Call 303-781-6093
extension 200

OCTOBER AT HOLY NAME (MONTHLY EXTENDED BULLETIN)
Our regular format will return next week! If you need contact information for the parish staff or 
information on sacraments please visit the parish website at www.holynamedenver.org or call 303-781-6093

FROM FR. DANIEL

PRAYER INTENTIONS

Sat 9/30

Sun 10/1

Mon 10/2
Tue 10/3
Wed 10/4
Thur 10/5
Fri 10/6
Sat 10/7

Sun 10/8

HOLY NAME CATHOLIC PARISH Sheridan, Colorado | October 1, 2023

SUNDAY OFFERTORY:
Envelopes: 			 
Online (Faith Direct: bi-weekly): 
Total:

$ 3,634.00
$15,935.00
$19,569.00

DATE
8:00am
4:30pm
8:00am
10:30am
12:30pm
8:00am
8:00am
8:00am
8:00am
8:00am
8:00am
4:30pm
8:00am
10:30am
12:30pm

MASS
† Ed Kane
Holy Name Parishioners
† Conrad Glunz
† Leo Bonacci
The Daly Family
Poor Souls in Purgatory
Larry Dernbach
† Mike Berlin
† Leo Bonacci
† David & Deanna Mattox
† Mike Cordova
† Ruthe Sorenson
Special Intention
Holy Name Parishioners
† John Hull

INTENTION
Mark & Nancy Bauman

Jack Glunz Family
Mary Beth Bonacci
Norine & Enrico Contolini

John & Joni Sanderson
Liz Berlin
Mary Beth Bonacci
Mike & Cindy Rappana
The HN Sisters
The Yarners
Rob & Chris Richmeier

Sam & Anna Schultz

REQUESTED BY
MASS INTENTIONS

STEWARDSHIP September 24, 2023

Twenty-sixth Sunday 
in Ordinary Time

Parish Office 
Closed

St. Faustina 
Kowalska, Virgin, 

Blessed Francis Xavier 
Seelos, Priest

St. Bruno, Priest 
Blessed Marie Rose 

Durocher, Virgin
Anniv. of  Fr. Daniel 

at Holy Name 
(13 Years)

Our Lady Of  The 
Rosary

1 SUNDAY 2 MONDAY 3 TUESDAY 4 WEDNESDAY 5 THURSDAY 6 FRIDAY 7 SATURDAY

7:30-7:55am
   Confession
8:00am - Mass
9:15am
   RE Classes
9:45-10:25am
   Confession
10:30am - Mass
12:30pm - Mass      
   (Spanish)

8:00am - Mass

6:30pm
    Marian Groups
    KoC Meeting
7:00pm
    Choir

8:00am - Mass

6:30pm
    RE Classes

8:00am - Mass
8:30am-9:00pm
    Adoration
9:00am
    Biblical School
    HN Bible Study
7:00pm
    RCIA Meeting

8:00am - Mass

7:00pm
    AA Meeting

6:30am - Serra
    Club Meeting
8:00am - Mass

8:00am - Mass
(1st Sat. Devotion)

4:00-4:25pm
    Confession
4:30pm - Mass

6:30pm
    Oktoberfest

Add a loved one, to the Prayer Intention List in 
the Adoration Chapel vestibule, or contact office to 
include or remove loved ones.
For Those in Need of  Healing:
Dell Fredrickson, Fr. Robert Reycraft, Ellen 
Moran, Vince Medina, Terry Dorcas, 
Robert Darcy, Ron Richmeier, Bobby 
Mantooth, Robert Mitchell, Brian Lanahan, 
Rosemary Ornelas, Joann Collins, Dan 
Kehl, Nadine Feist, Linda Quayle, Baby Carl 
Butkus, Chris Chevarria, Joseph Millazzo, 
Tim Campbell

For the Recently Deceased:
Jason Gillum, Josephine Talmadge,
Rose Marks

Peter’s Pence
The Church in Africa
The Catholic University in America

Dear brothers and sisters,

Again the Lord calls us to his vineyard. Today, however, the key 
question is if  our “yes” if  followed up by our actions. We realize 
that sometimes our thoughts and preferences are not the same 
as the Lord’s and this is why we must work on our conversion. 

The son who after saying “no” did go to the vineyard, changed 
his mind and finally went. We must, as St. Paul says today, have 
the same attitude that is also in Christ, and change our unfair ways, 
following the Lord’s ways. 

Conversion—change of  mind—is the normal process of  the 
daily life of  a disciple. Through thinking more and more like 
Christ, we will fruitfully work in his vineyard.

United in prayer,
Fr. Daniel

$     700.00
$     200.00
$     200.00

SPECIAL COLLECTIONS:
Recently, Holy Name had several second collections, and we 
wanted to let you know what was collected from parishioners 
and sent into the Archdiocese.
The Mission Co-op in Africa (Togo Diocese) 
For the Retired & Infirmed Priests

$  5,767.30
$  4,731.00

In lieu of  a second collection, Holy Name sent the following gifts 
on behalf  of  the parishioners for the third quarter of  2023:



CONSTRUCTION WORK AT THE RECTORY
You’ve probably seen some construction work at the rectory. 
We are building a deck in the existing fenced area in front, and 
adding two bedrooms in the garage area, to have some guest 
rooms for when priests and brothers come to Holy Name for a 
Mass or visit to Denver. All good things, financed by generous 
donations. Thanks be to God!

LUNCHEON FOLLOWING SPANISH MASS
SUNDAY, OCTOBER 8, 1:30 PM
There will be a luncheon after the Spanish Mass on Sunday, 
October 8th! It is a family event and those attending are invited 
to bring food to contribute to the potluck. This will be a great 
opportunity for Parishioners to meet each other!

SCHEDULED ADORERS NEEDED
We are in need of parishioners to commit to the Thursday 
Adoration hours below. If you are available, please contact Joni in 
the office at 303-781-6093 or email office@holynamedenver.org. 
9:00 - 10:00 AM	  ■   12:00 - 1:00 PM    ■    5:00 - 6:00 PM

SAINT JUNIPERO SERRA VOCATION PRAYER BOX
MORE FAMILIES NEEDED
Parishioners Ralph & Kit Hooyboer help to arrange parishioners to 
take the Vocations Prayer Box each month. The family with the box 
commits to intentionally praying for vocations to the Priesthood 
and Religious Life throughout their assigned month. This can be 
a great activity to participate in as a family. The Hooyboers will be 
available after Masses this weekend to share more and to sign up 
those who are interested in helping with these efforts!

LUNCH IN THE PARK WITH CHRIST IN THE CITY
WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 25
Wednesday, October 25th Christ in the City will host a lunch for 
the homeless sponsored by Holy Name! This is a great service 
opportunity for those of all ages, including families. You can 
help with the meal, donate funds, or volunteer at lunch. To sign 
up to help, visit: www.holynamedenver.org/cic

The event will feature homebrewed beer, German-style
food, and live music. It is an opportunity to invite 
someone in your life to experience authentic joy,
to meet new people, to spend time in conversation, and
to appreciate the joy of belonging to a vibrant community!

Interested in helping?
Contact Anna at outreach@holynamedenver.org

BUNCO NIGHT
SATURDAY, OCTOBER 21, 5:30 PM
We’re hosting a bunco night and you’re invited! This fast paced 
game is a great way to meet new people. There will be prizes for 
the winners, and dinner provided. Men and women are welcome!

HOLY HOUR FOR LIFE
THURSDAY, OCTOBER 19, 6:00 - 7:00 PM
A Holy Hour for Life before the Blessed Sacrament will be held 
on the 3rd Thursday of each month from 6 to 7 pm. We invite 
you to join us!

TREBLE & MARIAN CHOIRS
TUESDAYS, BEGINNING OCTOBER 3
Treble Choir is for children ages 7-11 (must be able to read). 
They will meet Tuesdays from 3:30-4:30 PM.
Marian Choir is for children ages 12-18.
They will meet every other Tuesday from 4:30-5:30 PM.
Both choirs will sing at the 10:30 AM Mass once a month.
There is a $10 refundable deposit to join. To sign up, visit
www.holynamedenver.org/rebuilding-culture

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS SPAGHETTI DINNER
SATURDAY, OCTOBER 14, 5:30 PM
All are invited to the Annual Knights’ Spaghetti Dinner on 
October 14th! The evening includes spaghetti dinner, free 
wine and beer. Tickets will be on sale soon. Pricing: Children 
under age 6 attend for free, Children 6 - 18: $10, Adults: $15. 
Maximum $30 per family for children.
To reserve a table for 8 for $140 Call Ron McVicker (720-232-3706)

LADIES COFFEE GROUP
1ST SATURDAYS, 8:30 AM
For ladies of all ages and stages, come for some conversation 
& a cup of coffee too!

SMALL GROUPS SPOTLIGHT

CARDINAL VIRTUES GROUP STUDY
WEDNESDAYS AT 1:00 PM, STARTING OCTOBER 4
Join the new small group starting this Wednesday, October 
4th to study the four cardinal virtues. Join in friendship and 
community as the group learns more about the virtues and 
how they can inspire our daily lives.

SUPPER CLUB
BI-MONTHLY GATHERING
Looking to meet fellow parishioners? Supper Club is a great way 
to get to know the community at Holy Name. You will be paired 
with three other households every two months for dinner and 
socializing. Both couples and individuals are invited to sign up! 
Visit www.holynamedenver.org/rebuilding-culture to sign up

MEDICAL EQUIPMENT AVAILABLE
Did you know the parish has three walkers and a wheelchair 
that it loans out to parishioners who need them for relatively 
short periods of time. Contact Deacon Don if you are in need at
denverdeacondon@comcast.net

DO YOU HAVE ANY EXTRA ROSARIES AT HOME?
We will accept them so we can use them at funerals and at nearby 
nursing homes. Place in the small wicker basket in the vestibule.

SATURDAY,
OCTOBER 7
AT 6:30 PM
Have you invited 
someone to join you at 
Oktoberfest? We hope to 
see you there!

Our Annual Outreach 
Event is in 7 DAYS...

JOIN US ON



SEPTEMBER MARRIAGES

Pedro Huizar Reyes & Dianna Bañuelos Navarro 
were united in the Sacrament of Matrimony

on Saturday, September 9, 2023
Presided by Fr. Juan Fernando Sardi

Cameron & Christina (Cordova) Call
were united in the Sacrament of Matrimony

on Thursday, September 14, 2023
Officiant of the Sacrament: Deacon Donald Schaefer

A SVDP Story: “Adulting” – A Challenge under the
best of circumstances!
Selena is a 24-year-old single woman challenged by mental 
health issues. She has recently begun therapy, and although 
the cost of the therapy is covered, she has no paid time 
off.  She works minimum wage and makes little enough 
as it is. Trying to be responsible, she had put all her bills 
on “auto-pay” so that she would not miss payments.  That 
would be okay with fixed-amount payments, but her 
utility bill during the summer heat spiked – and Auto-Pay 
grabbed the payment before she could pay her rent!  We 
were able to help her out with the shortfall, but just as 
important, we connected her with a staff person at Catholic 
Charities who can help her with applying for food stamps, 
discounted RTD fare, discounted internet, and overall 
budgeting.  “Adulting” is a challenge even under the best of 
circumstances! No one should have to do it alone.

HOLY NAME ST. VINCENT DE PAUL SOCIETY
SERVING OUR NEIGHBORS IN NEED
The St. Vincent de Paul Society helps our neighbors who are 
facing immediate challenges. We want to help you get to know 
more about our SVDP conference and their efforts by featuring 
a story from one of our neighbors in need each month.

SEPTEMBER BAPTISMS

Keilani Chavez Ortiz
Daughter of Edgar Chavez Atayde & Monica Ortiz Avila

was baptized on Saturday, September 2, 2023
Minister of the Sacrament: Fr. Juan Fernando Sardi

John Joseph Kokenge
Son of Joe & Gillian Kokenge

was baptized on Saturday, September 9, 2023
Minister of the Sacrament: Fr. Daniel Cardo

Carter Daniel Call
Son of Cameron & Christina Call

was baptized on Thursday, September 14, 2023
Minister of the Sacrament: Deacon Donald Schaefer

Joshua James Jalowiec, Jr.
Son of Joshua & Ryan Jalowiec

was baptized on Saturday, September 23, 2023
Minister of the Sacrament:  Fr. Juan Fernando Sardi

Sophia Isabella Maes
Daughter of Matthew Maes & Yaridzha Barraza 
was baptized on Saturday, September 30, 2023

Minister of the Sacrament:  Fr. Juan Fernando Sardi

William Gregory Yarnell
Son of Adam & Mallory Yarnell

was baptized on Saturday, September 30, 2023
Minister of the Sacrament:  Deacon Donald Schaefer

Baby Shower Ministry

     Celebrating the dignity of women choosing life 

Dear Holy Name Parishioners,


We are excited to invite you to participate in a new ministry that champions the Pro-Life 
cause while supporting struggling mothers and babies in a beautiful and practical way. 
Each month, one mother who is receiving aid from one of Marisol’s crisis pregnancy 
centers will choose items that she needs to care for her new baby. I will then compile 
those selections in a Baby Registry on Amazon to share with you. Through this registry, 
you will be able to purchase items and/or contribute money towards an item. No dollar 
amount is too small, but we encourage you to be generous in your support of these 
women who choose life in the face of overwhelming circumstances.


Just follow this short link https://qrco.de/be0low or scan the code:


God Bless,

Colleen and Brennan Pecha




Our June Mother’s Story 

Maria* came to Marisol Health with her boyfriend, fearful that she was pregnant. She 
and her boyfriend have been dating for over 3 years and just moved to Colorado from 
Philadelphia, PA. She shared, “We’re both really nervous about this pregnancy because 
it wasn’t planned and we’re new here. With Marisol’s help, we learned that babies are a 
blessing and that we are strong enough to make this work. I know we won’t be alone.” 
Maria and her boyfriend have decided to continue with the pregnancy and parent their 
child, and she is due in the Fall of 2023. She continues her medical care at Marisol 
Health and expresses hope for the future of her new family. Through her determination 
and resilience, Maria and her boyfriend have both obtained insurance and steady 
employment and reported to be “making new friends here too!” 

Maria expressed gratitude for the support, encouragement, and resources provided by 
Marisol Health. She states, “If this baby shower isn’t proof that we’re not alone, I don’t 
know what is. Thank you so much for making sure our family is all set.”

*Name is changed for confidentiality purposes.
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OUR OCTOBER MOTHER’S STORY

BABY SHOWER MINISTRY
celebrating the dignitycelebrating the dignity
of women choosing lifeof women choosing life

We are partnering with Marisol 
Health’s Baby Shower program for their expectant mothers. 
These mothers are in crisis situations and have chosen life. You 
can help support our October mother by scanning the QR code
or visiting our website at:
www.holynamedenver.org/babyregistry

Questions?
Email colleenrose89@gmail.com or mbpecha@gmail.com

Hope came to Marisol Health-Denver through her sister, who 
received care during her pregnancies. Hope had been told by 
previous medical providers that she and her husband were 
infertile. After many years of trying and struggling with many 
losses, Hope and her husband started the adoption process. 
Following an adoption appointment, Hope came to Marisol 
Health on a whim to inquire about fertility options. After 
beginning treatment, Hope found out that she was pregnant, 
which was met with both surprise and immense joy. Shortly 
after finding out, she was pregnant, Hope lost her job and she 
and her family had to transition to being fully reliant on her 
husband’s income. Hope was introduced to the support of a 
Marisol baby shower following one of her OB appointments 
early on in her pregnancy. Hope was overjoyed and relieved 
knowing that she and her husband could bring their baby 
into the world with support from the community, while living 
paycheck to paycheck. Hope and her husband are elated 
to be welcoming their child in a couple of months and are 
incredibly grateful for the help with baby items.
*Name is changed for confidentiality purposes.



VOLUNTEERS NEEDED: BROWN ROBE BENEFIT
SATURDAY, OCTOBER 7 | DENVER SHERATON
The Capuchins Franciscans of the Province of St. Conrad minister 
to the poor and marginalized in Colorado, Kansas, Texas, and 
the foreign missions. Every year a Brown Robe Benefit is held to 
support the lives and ministries of these men who give so much 
of themselves to help others. This year the gala event will be held 
on Oct. 7 at the Denver Sheraton. Many hands working many 
hours put on this great dinner with silent and live auctions. Please 
consider volunteering to help with this wonderful night. There is a 
need for help with set-up during the day and working the evening 
event. If you can give the gift of your time for this great
cause, contact Linda at capaldosmith@msn.com

AROUND THE ARCHDIOCESE

We would love to keep you in the loop with what’s happening around the Archdiocese! We get many requests for sharing updates from outside 
of Holy Name. The first bulletin of each month will be an expanded addition to include these other events. If you would like to promote 
something in the November expanded bulletin please send all requests to Anna at bulletin@holynamedenver.org no later than October 26.

UNVEILED COUPLES RETREAT
OCTOBER 19-21 | ST. MARY’S
Unveiled is a retreat led by author and speaker Dr. Bob Schuchts 
& his daughter Carrie Schuchts Daunt. It is based on St. John 
Paul Il’s Theology of the Body and explores God’s design for 
marriage. During the three-day retreat (Thursday/Friday 
evening & Saturday all day) you will learn to enhance the skills 
needed to build unity, passion and intimacy in your marriage (or 
with your future spouse), as well as discover a path for healing 
and reconciliation in all areas of your lives. This retreat is open 
to newlyweds, couples married for many years and couples 
discerning marriage (dating and/or engaged). Registration & 
information at www.jpiihealingcenter.org/unveiled

“SHE MUST SEEK” GATHERING FOR WOMEN
NOVEMBER 11, 9:30 AM - 4:30 PM | ST. MARY’S
All women are invited to join us for a day of seeking goodness, 
truth, and beauty. We are all looking for something... happiness, 
purpose, meaning, God. As our lives grow busier with work, 
relationships, and obligations, we can lose our drive to seek what 
is truly important. Learn more & register at
www.wellreadmom.wildapricot.org/event-5295465

NIGHT AT THE CEMETERY
WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 4TH, 6:00 - 9:15 PM
Please join us for a night at the cemetery at Mount Olivet Catholic 
Cemetery. The evening will include an engaging evening tour 
of the cemetery where you will meet Saints from the past, Mass, 
hot chocolate and popcorn! Open to all middle and high school 
students. Additional info: email cfcs.outreach@archden.org.

ST. JOHN VIANNEY THEOLOGICAL SEMINARY
LAY DIVISION UPCOMING CLASS | OCTOBER 3
St. Francis: The World is Not Enough - Free 2-hour online lecture 
with Dr. Seth Fabian, October 3rd, 6:30-8:30pm

LIFE GIVING WOUNDS RETREAT
OCTOBER 6-8 | ANNUNCIATION HEIGHTS
The mission of this retreat is to bring God’s healing to adults 
whose parents have divorced or separated. A Life-Giving Wounds 
retreat hopes to be a significant turning point in your ongoing 
healing journey. With the help of our merciful Father, life-
draining wounds can be transformed into life-giving resources of 
faith, hope, love, and joy. To register: www.archden.org/acod

CAMP WOJTYLA CAMPFIRE & COCKTAILS
SATURDAY, OCTOBER 14 | HUDSON GARDENS
Parents-this one’s for you! Join Camp Wojtyla Staff and 
Counselor Alumni for an evening with outdoor Mass, live 
music, cocktails, and an Italian feast to support their mission. 
Bring your friends for an evening of Camp Wojtyla for 
grown-ups! To learn more & to purchase tickets: 
www.camp-w.com/campfire-cocktails

CHRIST IN THE CITY ANNUAL CELEBRATION
SAT, NOV 4 | QUEEN OF VIETNAMESE MARTYRS
Christ in the City’s Annual Celebration is a powerful evening filled 
with stories of hope, revival, and joy, where we come together to 
celebrate our mission to know, love, and serve our friends on the 
street. This is your opportunity to be a part of something truly 
meaningful. Mark your calendars, purchase your tickets, and join 
Christ in the City on November 4th for a memorable evening. 
Together, we can make a difference. For details and to purchase 
tickets: www.christinthecity.org/annual-celebration/

SOPHIA MONTESSORI ACADEMY FUNDRAISER
SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 4 | GOOD SHEPHERD
Sophia Montessori Academy, a pre-k through 3rd grade 
independent Byzantine Catholic Montessori School in the 
Archdiocese of Denver will have its annual Growing with 
Montessori Gala Fundraiser Saturday November 4th, at 6pm in 
the Good Shepherd Parish Center. It will feature French cuisine, 
an open bar, games, networking, and a silent and live auction. 
Tickets may be purchased at https://sma2023gala.givesmart.
com/ or register to bid remotely. Spend an evening out and 
support Catholic education! Call 303-927-6550 or email info@
sophiamontessori.com with questions.

DISCERNMENT RETREATS FOR MEN
The Archdiocese is hosting discernment retreats for high-school 
boys and men. All retreats will take place at the St. John Paul II 
Center for the New Evangelization (1300 S Steele St, Denver, CO)
High School Boys’ Retreat:
Saturday, October 21
9:00 am – 2:30 pm

Men’s 18+ Retreat:
Saturday, October 28
12:00 pm – 8:00 pm

ARCHDIOCESE ANNIVERSARY MASS 2023
Every year the Office of Evangelization and Family Life Ministries 
invites couples throughout the Archdiocese of Denver that have 
celebrated or will be celebrating this year their 25th, 50th or 50+ 
anniversaries to attend our annual Anniversary Mass. Join us! 
RSVP at www.archden.org/eflm/anniversary-mass/
English Anniversary Mass
Sunday, October 8, 3 PM
Immaculate Hart of Mary
(11385 Grant Dr. Northglenn)
Celebrant: Archbishop Aquila

Spanish Anniversary Mass
Saturday, October 28, 6 PM
St. Joseph’s Catholic Church
(600 Galapago St., Denver)
Celebrant: Bishop Rodríguez
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Men, join 1.8 million other Catholic men
In fraternity, charity and faith.

Holy Name Council #8539

For Membership, call:
Brandon Moore 720-326-3533

Mick Kelly & Associates Inc.

Mick Kelly, Realtor
Parish Member

303-550-2662
mickkelly@comcast.net
Since 1980, the knowledge and

personalized service you can count on!

Visit us at missionmenus.com

Out of the World-Class Burgers!
303-794-3136 | Open Everday 10:30am - 9:00pm

www.waybackburgers.com
Ask about our Holy Name Special!

5098 S Federal Blvd (on the corner) in Englewood

2700 S. Broadway

303-761-4332
WWW.COLOREITALIAN.COM

Terry Foley-Agent
3390 SO KNOX COURT • ENGLEWOOD, CO

(303) 789-3071 
State Farm Insurance Companies • Home Offices: Bloomington, IL

24 Hour Good Neighbor Service®

Like a good neighbor, 
State Farm is there.®

PAUL MEYER

720.480.3709
PaulM@ColoradoHomeRealty.com 

2509 W Main Street, Littleton 80120
Parishioner / K of C

World-Class Real Estate  

Consultation – By Referral

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!

CONTACT ME  Dave Hyde

dhyde@4LPi.com • (800) 950-9952 x5820

Home|Auto|Business 

 John Knoell
720-414-1421
John@KCraftins.com

Independent  
Agency


